
October News… 
Welcome to Fall!  

We had a great first month connecting 
with all of our Sweet Stars! 

We have been observing that our Stars 
have shown a huge interest in building, 

painting, and role playing especially family 
play and phone conversations! We have 

added extra phones to our dramatic play 
after seeing the children use calculators 
and other objects as phones. We have lots of interest in music 

and our Stars love finger poems and chants especially “going on a 
bear hunt” you can find this on YouTube. We are working on our 

scissor skills and building fine motor skills with lots of fun        
activities that encourage development through play. 

As the weather cools off, please dress your Star for  continued 
outdoor play including boots, snow pants, toques, and waterproof 
mitts. Please  label everything and it might be handy to use a bag 

to keep all items together in such as a reusable grocery bag.  
Quick note that we are starting to work on signing our 

“Autographs”, please have your Star use a capital for only the 
first letter of their name followed by lower case   letters for the 
remainder. We are also starting “Special Days” where your child 
will get their face painted, and take home our special buddy for 
an adventure sleep over. You will help your Star write about their 

adventure and send back next class to share! 
As we are very thankful for all we have, we would like to help 

those in our community and will collect donations for our local food 
bank in cash donations (charity receipts  given) or all             

non-perishable items are of course welcome.  
(a list of items they are short on to follow via email) 

 Hugs from the Little Star Staff! 

Happy Birthday Cha Cha Cha To… 

Miss Megan (2) 

Hudson (5)  

Wyatt (19) 

Paloma (28)  

 
Call Miss Becki (587) 877-7827(STAR)  
Email: littlestarplayschool@hotmail.com 

www.littlestarplayschool.com 

Dates to Note! 
Oct 11, 14, 25 

No school 
 

Oct 11th 
Happy Thanksgiving 

 
Oct 3rd & 4th 
Class Photos  

 
Oct 16th 

Pre-K AM visit from 
Maddox Dance Studio  

 
Oct 24th 

Toy Clean 6-7 
 

Oct 26th & 27th 
Backwards Day 

(dress backwards) 
 

Oct 30th & 31st 
Halloween Parties 

 

Reminder that we 
are Peanut Free 

and all grapes and 
hot dogs  

need to be cut  
lengthwise to  

prevent choking! 
 

http://www.littlestarplayschool.com

